
 

Trinity Values. A place at the table – to be seated, to listen, where all have equal value. 
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Dear Trinity families, 

It is wonderful to be back at school following the two week Easter break. The sun has been shining and our 

children’s smiles seem even brighter for it. I hope that you all had a restful break and are prepared for another 

fabulous term at Trinity. 

 

As ever, we have got straight back into learning. Reception classes are learning lots about new life and have seen 

chicks hatch this week. They will also be having some fish arrive soon! Year One are continuing the theme by 

looking at growing. I am sure some healthy cooking will be happening as they learn all about fruit and vegetables 

and where they come from. Year Two are looking forward to learning about Florence Nightingale and Mary 

Seacole and trips to the Florence Nightingale museum have already been planned! So we have another great term 

ahead of us. Let’s make it the best it can possibly be. 

 

As always, I wish you the very best of weekends, full of rest and fun, ready for learning on Monday,  

 

 

 

Darren Janes 

Head of School 

Trinity Primary 

Friday 15th April 2016  
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Dates for your diary: 

Fri 29th April—Class photos 

Mon 2nd May—Bank Hol—no 

school 

Tue 3rd May—Y1 trip to Horniman 

museum 

Fri 6th May—PAFT coffee morning 

Tue 10th May—2S trip to Florence 

Nightingale Museum 

Thurs 12th May—2V trip to Flor-

ence Nightingale Museum 

Thur 19th May— Y1 Evening con-

cert at Brindishe Green 

Mon 23rd May 9:30am—Parents’ 

Forum 

 

Water Bottles: 

We are into the Summer term now and the sun has begun to shine. We want to ensure that all children have the opportunity 

to stay hydrated during the warmer months. Every class has a drinking tap and cups but we find that children are even more 

motivated to drink if they have their own water bottle in school. Please bring a water bottle (named if possible) to school if you 

can and help our Trinitarians stay hydrated! 

Easter Service: 

What a way to end the Spring Term! All of our 

children looked fantastic in their Easter bon-

nets inside the church—a big thank you to par-

ents and friends who helped out in their crea-

tion at home. The singing, as ever, was fantas-

tic and we learned lots about Easter symbols of 

new life. Another thank you to everyone who 

was able to attend. You help make our won-

derful school what it is. 

New life at Trinity! 

Reception classes have had a 

treat this week as they have 

been celebrating new life at 

Miss K’s Pet shop and by see-

ing eggs hatch into beautiful 

young chicks! The chicks will 

be with us for another two 

weeks so please feel free to 

come and visit them in their 

classes… one of the chicks has 

already made a guest appear-

ance in our Thursday worship 

session! 


